
TOWN OF WESTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Weston Development Review Board will meet at 5:00 
PM on Wednesday December 7, 2022 at the Weston Town 
Offices at 12 Lawrence Hill Road to resume a public hearing 
on an application for preliminary plat review from Little 
Pond Partners for a major subdivision of land they own in 
Weston and Andover. If time permits the board will then 
open a hearing on final plat review. Major Subdivisions are 
reviewed under the Weston Major Subdivision Regulations.  
The board will also hear an application for a minor subdivi-
sion from Andrew Clapp of 49 Trout Club Rd.

Those interested in seeing the applications, submitting 
written comments, or attending the hearing remotely 
should contact the town’s Zoning Administrator at: Town of 
Weston P.O Box 98, Weston Vt. 05161, by calling (802) 824-
4669, or emailing to Zoning@westonvt.org. 
  
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), partic-
ipation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right 
to take any subsequent appeal.


